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DEAR PARENTS & GUARDIANS, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month, our Grade 4 students have demonstrated remarkable improvement in their behaviour. 

They have consistently displayed discipline, respect, calmness, studiousness, and a quiet 

demeanour throughout their time at school. Such a significant transformation is a testament to the 

influential and dedicated guidance of Ms. Norisca. Her unwavering commitment to instilling 

these values has profoundly impacted the students, fostering an environment conducive to their 

academic and personal growth. I extend my deepest gratitude to Ms. Norisca for her exceptional 

efforts and for playing a pivotal role in shaping these young minds. 

As we step into the vibrant month of August, we are filled with renewed energy and excitement 

for the new opportunities and adventures that lie ahead. August marks a time of growth, learning, 

and community as we continue our journey together, embracing the spirit of hope and generosity. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Ms. Angel D’Cunha has been awarded a Scholar Certificate for her 

outstanding performance in the Science Olympiad Foundation's 

International ‘English Olympiad Examination.’ Her exceptional 

achievement showcases her dedication, hard work, and remarkable 

linguistic abilities. This prestigious accolade highlights both her talent 

and the high academic standards of our institution. Ms. Angel's 

success is an inspiration to her peers and the entire school community. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations and encourage her to continue 

shining brightly. Her accomplishment makes us incredibly proud, and 

we eagerly anticipate her future achievements. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Special Sponsors for the Month of July 

I am deeply grateful to our special sponsors for their generous contributions this month of July. My heartfelt 

thanks go to Sir Nitin Thakur for his kind donation of Rs. 10,000 towards the school fees of a child in 

need. Your generosity will make a significant difference in this child's life, ensuring they have access to the 

education they deserve. 

I also extend my sincere appreciation to Mrs. Reena, mother of Miss Jenisa D'Silva from Grade 8, for 

her generous donation of Rs. 10,000 during the month of July towards the same cause. Your support reflects 

a profound commitment to our community and its future. 

Thank you both for your kindness and compassion. May God bless you and your families abundantly for 

your selfless contributions. Your support is a beacon of hope and an inspiration to us all. 

 Upcoming Activities 

I am excited to announce our upcoming activities for August: 

14th August 2024: Pre-Primary and Primary Independence Day Celebration 

Join us as our young learners celebrate with performances, dances and patriotic songs. 

15th August 2024: High School Independence Day Celebration 

Parents are invited to the flag hoisting ceremony and to enjoy the students' performances. 

24th August 2024: Annual Day Celebration 

Please join us in large numbers for our Annual Day. Special arrangements have been made to screen the 

program in the quadrangle due to limited space in the hall. I look forward to seeing all parents and enjoying the 

children's performances together. 

We look forward to your participation and support in making these events memorable. 

 Blessings 
Sr. Flavia rjm 


